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Nayeli Sanchez Luna

Subject: FW: 107 th Lower Buckeye 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Vianey Jimenez <vcj2282.vj@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2022 1:44 PM 
To: PDD Long Range Planning <pdd.longrange@phoenix.gov> 
Subject: 107 th Lower Buckeye  

I’m writing this In case I can’t get into meeting on Sept 20 trying to build a storage by my home is not 
acceptable and puts my daughter life in danger with traffic. Having lots of strange people come and go it’s 
not safe. It’s gone create more traffic in the area it’s already hard to come out of the neighborhood. Driving 
through Lower Buckeye already crazy and you want add another storage there on 99 th lower Buckeye 
another one on 83rd Ave there trying to make another one there too is really necessary to have some many 
so close together. Traffic gets crazier in November and March for NASCAR now add more traffic with that 
storage it’s pointless. It’s been safe around the neighborhood that storage can start bring crime, and theft 
and raising our home insurance and alarms systems that’s not fair. All I’m asking is to reconsider the 
building of that storage. 

Vianey Jimenez  

Sent from my iPhone 
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